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BY EMAIL AND RESS 

 

June 11, 2020 

 

Ms. Christine E. Long 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 

P.O. Box 2319 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Long, 

 

Re: Participation in Consultation on the Deferral Account – Impacts Arising from the 

COVID-19 Emergency - Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2020-0133 – Hydro One’s 

comments 

 

In accordance with the Ontario Energy Board’s (OEB) Stakeholder letter, dated May 14, 2020, 

regarding of the Draft Issues List for the Ontario Energy Board’s (OEB) Consultation on the 

Deferral Account – Impacts Arising from the COVID-19 Emergency, Hydro One is providing its 

comments through the submissions filed by Ontario Energy Association (OEA) and Electricity 

Distributor’s Association (EDA).   

 

An electronic copy of this has been filed through the Ontario Energy Board’s Regulatory 

Electronic Submission System (RESS). 

 

Sincerely,  
 

 
 

Frank D’Andrea 

 


